
 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance and Punctuality – up to Friday 16th March  
 

 Class Attendance  
 
 

ATTENDANCE 

LEAGUE 

WINNERS: 

Reception 

and Y5 

 Class Number of 
lates 

 

 

 

 

PERFECT 

PUNCTUALITY 

WINNERS: 

 

Nursery 

and Y3 

 

1st  Reception 100% 1st  Nursery 1 

2nd  5 100% 2nd  3 1 

3rd  4 99.3% 3rd  1 2 

4th  3 98.3% 4th  6 3 

5th  1 97.6% 5th  2 4 

6th  2    96.4% 6th  Reception 6 

7th  6 95.2% 7th  5 6 

8th  Nursery    72.9% 8th  4 11 

 
Celebrating our gifts, talents and achievements: 

 

Behaviour of the Week  Workers of the Week  House Point Update 

  Reception 
Year 1 
Year 2 
Year 3 
Year 4 
Year 5 
Year 6 

Annie A. 
Lauren F. 
Harry L. 
Alfie T. 
Stephen C. 
Isabelle H. 
Michael Mc. 

  Reception 
Year 1 
Year 2 
Year 3 
Year 4 
Year 5 
Year 6 

John C. 
Paulie S. 
Kieran C. 
Shiyara J. 
Poppy T. 
Elle K. 
Emily B. 

 

Mars:1680 
 
Neptune:1669 
 
Jupiter:1488 
 
Venus:1655 

 

Science Week:  

The children have had a wonderful week using and applying Science in all areas of their learning. They 

have carried out fun experiments, used a virtual T-shirt to explore the human body, researched into 

famous scientists and taken part in quizzes. Chester Zoo staff visited school to carry out workshops 

with each class on a range of scientific subjects and we were treated to a very exciting assembly led 

by two mad scientists which was full of crazy experiments, singing and dancing!  

Reception Class Easter Stay and Play: 

The parents/carers/grandparents of our Reception pupils are invited to a fun Easter activity event 

on Thursday 22nd March 9am-10.00am in the hall. 

Easter Bingo:     

Our annual Easter Bingo event will be taking place next Friday 23rd March at 3.15pm in the school 

hall. We look forward to seeing you all there! 

KS1 Easter Craft Workshops:  

Ann Curley will be hosting Easter art and craft sessions with Years 1 and 2 on Monday 26th March at 

9am. Parents/carers/grandparents of pupils are invited to attend this event.  

Times Tables: 

Pupil from Y2-6 have access to Times Tables Rockstars online activities both in school and at home. 

Please encourage your child to access these fun activities at home to boost confidence and accuracy 

with timetables.  

Spring Term Parents’ Evening: 

Letters will be sent home next week for parents/carers to book their appointments to meet with 

their child’s class teacher on Wednesday28th March to discuss their progress so far this year. 

Appointments will be allocated on a first come first served basis.  

Please turn over to find out about our plans for Sport Relief next Friday! 

Mr Hatton 
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FRIDAY 23rd MARCH  
 

 Pupils from Nursery to Y6 are invited to 

come into school wearing a tracksuit/trainers 

for the day so that they can take part in a 

range of activities 

 We ask that each child makes a £1.00 

donation which will be collected and sent to 

Sport Relief on behalf of the school 

 We will be having a special assembly in 

school next Friday morning to launch the day  

 This will then be followed by the children 

taking a part in a fun filled morning full of 

sports activities and exercise outside (weather 

permitting) 

 Please make sure your child has a water 

bottle in school next Friday 


